February 4th, 1980

Ann Mortimer
Flements Studio
R.R. 2

Newmarket, Ontario
L3Y 4v9

Dear Ann,

The board of the CABC would be pleased to welcome you
to our monthly meeting on March 3rd at 10:00 am in the
office.

We have also alerted Circle Craft Cooperative of your
visit to Vancouver and if schedules permit an informal
meeting could be held with their board.

Sincerely,

Gail Rogers
Executive Director



CRAFTSMEN'S ASSOCIATION of BRITISH COLUMBIA

Total Cash Assets April 6, 1979

General Funds 3,417.72
Exhibition Fund ' 8,57
Education Fund 5,267.26

Bank Balances, April 6, 1979

Current Account 2,360.77
Premium Savings Account 5,755.13

"Library Account" 577 .65
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